
Temporary Work Available  
 

The Educational Research Centre (ERC) is looking for graduates 
who are available for full-time work from Monday April 13th to 
Friday April 24th. 

The work is part of PIRLS (Progress in International Reading 
Literacy Study), an international study of reading skills among 
primary school children.  Training is provided and you will work 
as part of a team of 8 people, coding children’s answers to a 
variety of questions in a reading test.   

 

To apply, you must: 

• Have a relevant degree (e.g., primary teaching, English) 

• Have full-time availability for all the specified days 

• Be familiar with vernacular English (i.e., how young pupils 
might express themselves) 

 

Deadline for applications: Friday March 27th at 4.00 pm 

 

The work is full-time, from 9.30 am – 4.30pm (a 6-hour day), and 
is based in the ERC offices in Drumcondra.  The hourly rate of pay 
is €13.75.  See www.erc.ie for information on this and other 
coding jobs in the ERC over the next few months. 

 

If you have any further questions, you can email pirls@erc.ie or 
phone Emer on (01) 8065 203/8065 238. 

 

To apply, please send your CV to pirls@erc.ie by March 27th. 
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